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Dear Friends,  
 
 
 

2015 has been yet another tremendous year, filled 
with growth and opportunity. Volunteers and staff 
have shown the insight and inspiration necessary to 
try new things, to grow as an organization and to help 
those who need it in our community. 
 
 

Our Low Vision Clinic and Low Vision Store continue 
to exceed our expectations in providing the essential 
tools to allow people to live independently—and with 
purpose.  Reading the newspaper and watching  
television are taken for granted by most of us, but 
when dealing with low vision, they can be true  
barriers to leading a typical lifestyle.  
 
 

Our children’s program—InSight Kids Club of NEPA— 
is another really exciting new initiative that is being 
provided in partnership with other local agencies. We 
are proud to have so many new children and families 
experiencing an array of opportunity, knowledge and 
support.  
 
 

These expanding services—along with all of our core 
programming, such as Adjustment to Vision Loss, In-
Home Support, Independent Living and Social Events, 
Prevention of Blindness Screenings and Education 
and the Marilyn Moore Maslow Vision Resource  
Center services—are here because of YOU. 
  
 

And even though you don’t see it every day like we do, 
YOU should be proud and feel a deep sense of  
accomplishment for the hope you provide, the  
independence you give and the innovation and  
expansion that you support through your donations 
and volunteerism. 
 

And we look forward to another exciting year in 2016! 

A Message from President/CEO, Sara Peperno 
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Thank you to all who participated in our 3rd Annual Golf Tournament at 
Fox Hill Country Club, both golfers and sponsors—you helped make this 
event the most successful to date! We were able to raise nearly $40,000, 

which is a 30% increase over last year! 
 
 

Save the Date for the 4th Annual  
Tourney on June 6, 2016! 

A special thank you to all of our hard-working dinner and  
auction committee members. We could never thank you all enough 

for the amazing work you did to ensure this event’s success!  

Kathi Bankes 
Dinner  Chair  

Third Annual “Chip in for Sight” Golf Tournament   
June 8, 2015 

The Pugh Family 
Distinguished Community Service Award 

Sponsored by Erwine Home Health and Hospice 

      Commonwealth Health 
Community Partnership Award 

Sponsored by InterMountain Medical Group 

Max Bartikowsky 
Inaugural Golden Anna Cervenak  

Community Impact Award 

A huge thank you Rabbi Kaplan for helping us 
raise nearly $30,000 for our InSight Kids Club of 

NEPA children's program!! 

Rodney Shemory 
Arline Phillips Achievement Award 

Sponsored by Eye Care Specialists 

 Thanks to our Golf Tournament Committee 

Thank you to our Presenting  
Sponsor- Ken Pollock Auto Group 



Vision Screening 
 

4,782 children were screened at 151 sites. 
 314 referrals were made for professional  

follow-up eye examinations. 
 
501 older adults were screened at 13 sites.  

35 referrals were made for professional  
      follow-up eye examinations. 

Eye Health and Safety Education Programs 
 

We conducted nearly 100 C. Well Bunny programs attended by  
2,906 children. 

 
We conducted 27 Making Vision a Health Priority programs  

attended by 580 older adults. 

 
. 

Thanks so much for taking the 

time to come to our center for 

vision screening and to talk  

to us about vision issues for  

seniors. It’s always a pleasure to  

have you visit. 

TWILA-Falls Senior Center 

 

 

Our Impact - Prevention of Blindness  

 
Dear Association for the Blind-

Thank you so much for your 
screening program at my  

daughter’s school. Without your 
help I never would have known 
she needed help. Thank you for 

early detection. 
ANDREW and AVALINE 

-dad and daughter 

 

 

Marilyn Moore Maslow Vision Resource Center 
Low Vision Clinic & Low Vision Store 

 
73 patients were evaluated through our Low Vision Clinic,  
resulting in just about 200 low vision aids being provided. 

 
Almost 50 individuals visited our Low Vision Store, resulting 

in the purchase of 149 adaptive aids products. 

Low Cost Prescription Eyeglasses & 
Gift of Sight Program  

 
79 low-income individuals received  
Low Cost Prescription Eyeglasses. 

 
4 uninsured or underinsured  
individuals were referred for  

Gift of Sight: Basic Eye Exams. 



I love the Book Club.  I go online 
and download the books.  And  
what I do is research and find 

out what the sighted people are 
reading.  So that when we go out, 

we can talk about the same 
books. 

LINDA-Client 

Independent Living and Social Events 
 

12 Life Skills Education sessions were held. 
 

During the past year, we hosted: 

12 Book Club Discussions 

9 BINGO Dinners 

Summer Client Picnic in June 

Bloomsburg Fair Bus Trip in September 

Transportation to and from Beacon Lodge  

Holiday Client Party in December 

Our Impact-Social  Services  

My dad's mother lost her sight 

when he was a little boy which 

tremendously affected his life as 

well as his siblings. This is what 

created my interest in supporting 

the wonderful programs the 

Association provides. 
JOANN– Supporter 

In-Home Support 
 

Just over 1,000 visits were made to provide  

In-Home Support services, giving over  

100 community members the opportunity  

to live independently. 

Adjustment to Vision Loss 
 

90 blind and visually impaired individuals received an  
Initial Assessment and Referral & Advocacy Services. 

 
129 new referrals were received by our agency. 

 
672 Adaptive Aids for Daily Living were dispensed to 

newly blind and visually impaired individuals. 
 

10 Sight Loss Support Group meetings were held. 

 



This year, thanks to your amazing support, we were able 
to launch a brand new all encompassing children’s  
program, the InSight Kids Club of NEPA.  
 
 

InSight Kids Club of NEPA is a program organized in  
partnership with Community Services for Sight in  
Hazelton for blind and visually impaired children to 
enjoy both recreational and instructional opportunities 
as a group. Our InSight Kids Club of NEPA is an amazing 
combination of both, ensuring a well rounded  
experience for all participating kids. We are so proud to 
be able to offer these wonderful kids a network of  
support from peers who are living with some of the same 
challenges.  
 
In addition to the structured, educational programs that 
you may be familiar with such as, Camp Sight Junior/
Camp Sight and Transition Assistance, we are  
organizing family parties, technology trainings, family 
support groups, field trips and are continuing with our 
monthly programs which have included trips to Wilkes
-Barre Scranton Rail Riders and Penguins games, art 
classes, fun at Knockerball, bowling and much more! 

Camp Sight 
21 children participated in Camp Sight/Camp Sight Junior 

for a total of 15 days of fun. 

Our InSight Kids Club of NEPA  
is now offering: 

 New Technology Training Courses 
 Family Parties 
 Family Support Group 
 Fun Field Trips 

Monthly Programs 
There were 8 monthly programs held  

with a total of 29 children attending 
the various activities. 

Our Impact- 

InSight Kids Club of NEPA 

Camp showed me that I am not the 
only visually impaired person going 

through something. Camp also showed 
me that I can do anything I dream of 

no matter how much or how little  
vision I have. Camp was the best two 

weeks of my summer. 
KAYLA-Camper 

Transition Assistance 
5 young adults, ages 14-19, who will be transitioning 

from high school into the workplace/secondary  
education, participated in the week long program.  

 
One participant was even offered a summer job, 

which she proudly accepted! 



Erwine Home Health and Hospice 

Eye Care Specialists 

Health Fund of the  

  Luzerne Foundation 

Intermountain Medical Group 

Ken Pollock Auto Group 

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Pugh 

The Appleseed Partnership 

   Foundation  

Estate of Elizabeth Kovach 

Maslow Family Foundation 

Dolores Troskoski Trust 

Willary Foundation 

Wyoming County United Way 

DREW AND  DANIELLE  

HAWLEY  

Forty Fort 

"We support the  

Association because of  

their passion and  

commitment for helping blind 

and visually  

impaired children in our local  

communities." 

A History of Giving Jan. 1—Dec. 31, 2015– Thank You 

Diamond Circle 
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Metz Culinary Management 

Nawrocki Imports LLC 

NEPA Chapter of Credit Unions 

New Era Eye Care 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Ostrowski 

Shep Pawling 

Sara and Rob Peperno 

Marion Pollock 
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Pride Mobility Products 

Sandy and Arnold Rifkin  

   Charitable Foundation 

Durelle and Connie Scott 

SOVA, INC 

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Wasserott 

Wells Fargo 

Wyoming Valley Athletic Association 

 

The Bevevino Family Fund of  

   The Luzerne Foundation 

Borland & Borland, LLP 

Brozena Consulting Services 

Feinberg Shopp Associates 

Mr. Alex Flack 
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One Source 
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   Services and Rehab 

Petroleum Service Company, Inc 

Mr. Kevin Proctor 

Mr. Matthew T. Pugh 

Ms. Sarah E. Pugh 

Mr. Jason Reilly 

Jill Schwartz 

James Thomas and Marie Roke-Thomas 

Top of the 80's 

Vitrius Technologies 

Woodlands Resort 

Wyoming Seminary 

Richard Saul Circle 
$500-$999 

CHRIS AND TOM PUGH 

Hunlock Creek 

“The Association is an efficient, profes-

sional organization saving the eyesight of 

area children as well as meeting the needs 

of the adult, non sighted community.”   
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   Women's Auxiliary Fund of  

   The Luzerne Foundation 



8th Street Chiropractic Center 

ACE American Insurance Co. 

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Adonizio 

Matthew and Ann Marie Alferio 

Senator Lisa Baker 

Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP 

Blasi Printing Corp. 

Mr. and Mrs. James Brady 

Jackie & Jim Brozena 

Atty. William F. Burke 

Chordial Connection 

Citizens Bank, N.A. 
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Mr. Joe Aiello 
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HSM Real Estate Service LLC 
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Century Circle 
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BRIAN STAHL  

Forty Fort 

"We are proud to support the Association for 

the Blind and its vision screening 

programs that help detect sight-threatening 

problems in our children." 

Surgical Specialists of 
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Mr. and Mrs. Barry Titus 
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Mr. and Mrs. Charles Youngman 

Marilyn Moore  
Maslow Circle 
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Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Mikulski 

Mr. & Mrs. G. Michael Miller 

Janie A. Morgan 

North Slope Brewing Co. 

Northeast Eagle Distributors 

Northeastern Rehabilitation  

   Associates P.C. 
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Mark J. Soprano 
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A. Rifkin Co 
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Ms. Jeanne Acornley 
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Mr. and Mrs. Charles Brandt 
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Mr. Thomas M. Brojakowski 

Clarence Brown 

Mrs. Lorraine Burcicki 

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Burke 

Dr. James and Sylvia Butcofski 

Elizabeth Campanella 

Joe and Peg Canfield 

Ms. Dorothy Carroll 

Mr. & Mrs. Herman Castellani 

Mr. and Mrs. Fuller Castner 

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew H. Cebrick 

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Ceruti 

Mr. George Chisa 

Ms. Eleanor Chmielowski 

Ms. Julia Chmielowski 

Peter and Kathleen Chupka 

Ms. Kathleen J. Cikota 

A. J. Condon 

Mr. Julius Coplan 

Mr. David M. Corpora 

Country Scissors 

Mr. Carl Covert 

Anna Crepack 

Mr. and Mrs. Leo and Veronica   

   Czarkowski 

Mrs. Marguerite Czekalski 

Thomas W. Daniels 

Danko Gas Service 

Jean Davis 

Ms. Amy Day 

Ms. Jean DeBenedetto 

Ms. Patricia De Biasi 

Jennifer Deemer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. and Mrs. Jay Delaney, Jr. 

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Del Priore 

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Demko, Jr. 

Mr. & Mrs. Francis Dessoye 

Eileen Devaney 

Mrs. Helen Dietrich 

Division of Motor Vehicle 

Mr. and Mrs. James Doherty 

Ms. Anna Domnick 

Ms. Carol Donahue 

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Duddy 

Allison Durako 

Andrew and Joan Durako 

Carl and Maureen Elick 

Frances Ellis 

JENNIFER DEEMER 

Kingston 

“I give because I have a close friend who is 

affected by blindness and I value the services, 

education and support the Association for the 

Blind makes possible for the community.”   

JOHN AND CATHY SOPRANO 

Edwardsville 

"Our support for the Association of the 

Blind is how we show our appreciation for 

their dedication and commitment to  

supporting and prompting the best interests 

of their clients." 

Bobbie and Chuck Steever 

John Thalenfeld 

Thomas M. Gill and Company 

Times Printing 

Helen M. Tinsley 

Ms. Sandra Touw 

Town Business Center Inc. 

John and Ann Trainor 

Mr. Robert Tycenski 

UGI Energy Services 

Melvin Warshal 

Wealth Strategies & Management LLC 

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Yakimowicz 

Atty. and Mrs. Sandor Yelen 

Michael Zimmerman 

Friends of the 
 Association 
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Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Falzone 

Family Vision Care of Kingston 
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First United Methodist Church 
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John J. Gocek 

Mr. John Graham 
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Ms. Doris F. Hutz 

Mr. Raymond Hutz 
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Jenkins Twp Lions Club 

Linda and Dan Jones 

Nancy Judd 
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Ms. Shirley Karis 
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Mr. and Mrs. Frank Kasmark 

Mrs. Marilyn Kenzakoski 

Kevin's Bar & Restaurant 

Rosa Khalife-McCracken 

Mr. and Mrs. TJ Killian 

Hal and Jane Kishbaugh 

Mr. Donald C. Kivler 

Janet S. Kosek 

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Krajnak 

Thomas G. Kucewicz 

Mrs. Irene Kutzer 

Pearl Lasoski 

Benedetta and Gary Lawrence 

Mr. Joseph J. Leandri 

Florence F. Lenahan 

Barbara Lewis 

Little People Day Care School 

Little Stars Nursery School 

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Macaluso 

Mary C. Manzoni 

Jean P. Martin 

Ruthe Martin 

Sara Mayers 

Nancy McDonald 

Ms. Kayla McDonough 

Dr. Marcia McGann 

Margaret McGraw 

JP and Denise Meck 

Mr. and Mrs. George Meeker 

Dr. John Mellon 

Irene Melnyk 

Ronald Mengel 

Dr. and Mrs. Arthur N. Meyer 

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Miller 

Miners Mills Triangle Club 

Ms. Lillian Mogavero 

Mr. and Mrs. James Moody 

Ms. Frances Moreck 

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Morehead 

Mr. and Mrs. Irving Moskow 

Ms. Mary Claire Mullen 

Lee Muroski 

Mr. and Mrs. James Musto 

Ms. Dolores Myers 

Mr. and Mrs. Walter Narkoff 

Mr. and Mrs. Sheldon Nelson 

Ms. Claudia Niezgoda 

Frank W. Nocito, Esq. 

Northern Ohio Eye Consultants, Inc. 

Ms. Ruth Norton 

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Obaza 

Marilyn & Barry O'Boyle 

Ms. Helen T. O'Brien 

Nancy O'Donnell 

Theresa Ostrosky 

Ms. Ann Marie Padalski 

Mr. George Papadoplos 

M. Hope Park 

Rep. Eddie Day Pashinski 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Patte's Sport Bar & Restaurant 

Dolores and Robert Pavlick 

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Perzia 

Mr. and Mrs. Noel Peters 

Dorie Pezzner 

Abdiel Phillips, Jr. 

Claudia Piczak 

Patricia Podesta 

Mr. Paul Poepperling 

Dr. Diane Polachek 

Tom Popko 

Dr. and Mrs. John Presper 

Ms. Florence Prociak 

Dr. Suzanne Proleika, O.D. 

Ms. Helen Proulx 

Jim and Irene Pugh 

Ms. Julia Pugh 

Mr. and Mrs. Martin F. Quinn 

Ralmark Company 

Bernard and Mary Razawich 

Cheryl and Frank Reginski 

Ms. Margaret L. Reid 

Phil & Penny Reid 

Stephanie Remakus 

John A. Richards 

BERNADETTE GEORGE 

Kingston 

“Just knowing how much the Association 

for the Blind does for so many children in 

our area is amazing—you can’t help but 

want to support their work.” 

REP. EDDIE DAY PASHINSKI 

Wilkes-Barre 

“ Helping others is paramount to preserving a civil 

and loving society. I am happy to help out.” 



Did you know? 
 
 Vision screenings help 

detect potential vision 
and eye health  
problems, often before 
symptoms are noticed. 
  

 We provide age-
appropriate education 
on preventing blindness 
through early detection 
and eye health and 
safety programs.   

 
 All of our screenings  

and education programs 
are free of charge.  
 

 We provide screenings 
for children in pre-
schools and daycares 
and for adults at senior 
centers and health fairs.   

Brian and Lisa Rinker 

Jane B. Ritter 

Solange Rodriques 

Dr. and Mrs. John Rogers 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Rokita 

Ms. Hedwig Rominski 

Mr. James A. Rooney 

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Rose 

Eugene and Connie Roth 

Howard Rottman 

John Roushey Jr. 

David and Carol Royer 

Ms. Thelma Russ 

Mr. Henry Rybka 

Janet M. Rygiel 

Tom and Elaine Salus 

Scribblers to Scholars 

Todd C. Serafin 

Mr. and Mrs. Gertrude Skibinski 

Bill and Dianna Smith 

Dr. and Ms. Terry L. Smith 

George Snyder 

Annette Soltysiak 

Ms. Rita Soroka 

Ms. Ann Sowden 

Ms. Sharon Strunk 

Betty St. John 

Mrs. Alfred Stern 

Susquehanna Preparatory School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ted and Patricia  

Ms. Lorella A. Thomas 

Ms. Roberta Thompson 

Ceil Toloczko and Sandy 

Miss Marjorie Trethaway 

Trinity Learning Center 

Trucksville Early Childhood  

   Education Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Turon 

Mr. and Mrs. Vichit Uathavikul 

Mr. Robert Uhlman 

United Methodist Women 

Lauren Vodzak 

Teresa Vojtek 

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Warner 

Mrs. Gladys C. Weisberger 

Ms. Jane Whitesell 

Wilkes University 

Mary Williams 

Patricia Williams 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Williams 

Lt. Col. Ty T. Williams 

Elda J. Wolfe 

WVADS, Inc. 

Margaret Yanklunas 

Mr. John Yocius 

Mr. and Mrs. David Yunkunis 

Wanda Zabrenski 

Mr. Edward Zalepa 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Zenker 

MARJORIE ADAMS 

Trucksville Early Childhood Education Center 

“We support because several of our children 

with vision problems have been identified 

through the screenings the Association for the 

Blind does here every year, preventing more 

serious issues down the road."   

Dr. and Mrs. Dennis Zeveney 

Jack and Lorraine Zielinski 

Ms. Renee M. Zobitne 

John C. Zoranski 

PEG MORECK 

Susquehanna Preparatory School  
“I give to the Association for the Blind as 

they do important work in eye screening 

of young children. It is so important to 

find problems as early as possible. This 

agency provides an invaluable service to 

our school every year.  We appreciate 

their dedication.”  



ABC Learning Tree LLC 

ACE American Insurance Co. 

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Adonizio 

Mr. Joe Aiello 

Mr. Michael Ambrosino 

American Legion Auxiliary 

Appleseed Partnership 

Arrow Auto Glass 

The Athletic Image 

Ms. Kathi Bankes 

Bath Saver, Inc. dba Bath Fitter 

Mr. Charles L. Becker 

The Beekeeper's Daughter 

Mr. Daniel A. Beneski 

Ms. Bonnie Benton 

Berkshire Asset Management LLC 

Ms. Rosemary Bernosky 

Ms. Theresa Best 

Blasi Printing Corp. 

Ms. Eleanor Bozek 

Mr. and Mrs. James Brady 

Dr. and Mrs. Herbert Bressler 

Mr. Thomas M. Brojakowski 

Building Blocks Learning Center 

Ms. Heidi Burke 

Mr. Jim  Callahan 

Mr. and Mrs. John Carr 

Ms. Joy Carsia 

Mr. and Mrs. Fuller Castner 

Matthew and Kristie Ceruti 

Changes Health and Fitness 

Chill Grill 

Mr. George Chisa 

Ms. Eleanor Chmielowski 

Ms. Kathleen J. Cikota 

Citizens Bank, N.A. 

CK's Cantina 

Cook's Pharmacy of Kingston 

Mr. David M. Corpora 

Country Scissors 

Mr. Carl Covert 

Curry Donuts 

Dallas Middle School 

   Dodge for a Cause  

Mr. Al  Deana 

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Del Priore 

Mr. and Mrs. James Doherty 

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Duddy 

Dukey's Cafe 

Dunkin' Donuts/AMP 

Eastern Landcare Inc. 

Ms. Helene Elko 

Elixir Bistro Bar 

Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Evans 

Farmhouse 

Fairfield Inn & Suites  

   Wilkes-Barre 

June Falzone 

Feinberg Shopp Associates 

Mr. Jeff  Fenner 

Mr. Alex Flack 

Ms. Nancy L. Frey 

Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Funk 

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Gill 

Mr. Hugh Grier 

Dr. Joseph J. Grilli 

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Grohowski 

Ms. Evelyn Gross 

Mr. Edward Grozalis 

Ms. Rosemary Gryskevicz 

Mr. Mark Guard 

Mr. George R. Gwilliam 

Mr. and Mrs. Drew Hawley 

Ms. Rachel Hayes 

Ms. Diane Healy 

Ms. Marion R. Heck 

Mr. Christopher A. Hetro 

Mr. and Mrs. David Hetro 

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Hilinski 

Hops and Barleys 

Ms. Nadine Hromisin 

HSM Real Estate Service LLC 

Ms. Doris F. Hutz 

Independent Graphics, Inc. 

Inlan Solutions LLC 

InterMetro Industries Corp. 

Irem Temple Clubhouse 

Ms. Shirley Karis 

Katana 

Ms. Rita Kearney 

Mrs. Marilyn Kenzakoski 

Keystone Energy 

Mr. Eugene Klinges 

KMLA Group, P.C. 

Knot Just Any Day Photography 

Ms. Anna Kocur 

Ms. Elaine Kukowski 

LA Mortgage Services 

Mr. Joe Lipinski 

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Macaluso 

MaineSource 

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Mataloni 

Ms. Mayclaire McCarthy 

Ms. Kayla McDonough 

Atty. Christine E. McLaughlin 

Mr. Brian McNelis 

Mr. Matthew McNelis 

MCR Productions LLC 

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Mikulski 

Mohegan Sun Hotel 

Mr. and Mrs. James Musto 

Nataupsky Dental 

Nawrocki Imports LLC 

Nearme Yoga 

Ms. Claudia  Niezgoda 

The North Slope Bewing Co. 

Ms. Denise M. Ogurkis 

Original Italian Pizza 

Ms. Ann Marie Padalski 

Palazzo 53 

Mr. Jeff Piazza 

Ms. Suzanne Powell 

Mr. Kevin  Proctor 

RACO Watch & Jewelry 

Mr. Dan D. Rochon 

R/C Theatres Wilkes-Barre 

Movies 14 

River Grille 

Robb Warmouth Salon 

Rustique 

Mr. Henry Rybka 

Sabatini's Pizza 

Scribblers to Scholars 

Ms. Shayna Shramko 

Simply Homebrew 

Drs. Soranna and Paglianni,   

   DMD 

Ms. Rita Soroka 

Ms. Ann Sowden 

Ms. Betty St. John 

Ms. Magdalena Staley 

Ms. Nicole Stravinski 

Ms. Sharon Strunk 

Times Printing 

Mr. and Mrs. Barry Titus 

Ms. Sandra Touw 

Mr. Robert Tycenski 

Mr. and Mrs.Vichit Uathavikul 

United Methodist Women 

Vaughn St. Bar and Grill 

Vitrius Technologies 

Walter's Hardware  

   Do-It Center 

The Wandering Chef 

Wells Fargo 

Willary Foundation 

Lt. Col. Ty T. Williams 

Mr. Jeffery Witt 

Wyoming Seminary 

Wyoming Valley Alcohol  

   & Drug Services, Inc. 

Mr. John Yocius 

Mr. Edward Zalepa 

Ms. Renee M. Zobitne 

 

 

THANK YOU—FOR BEING YOU AND FOR BELIEVING IN US! 
A special, heartfelt acknowledgement to all of our first time givers  

who made a contribution in 2015! 
Every single gift we receive is equally cherished and just as important.   

We appreciate your support more than you will ever know! 

“It’s not how much 
we give, but how 
much love we put 

into giving.” 
 

― Mother Theresa  



In-Kind Donations ...THANK YOU! 
Aesthetica Skincare 

Agolino's 

Chef Nello Allegrucci  

The Athletic Image 

AuRants 

Ballet Northeast 

Max Bartikowsky 

Valerie Berzanski 

Heidi Burke (Origami Owl) 

Ms. Joy Carsia 

Changes Health and Fitness 

Chill Grill 

Citizens' Voice 

CKs Cantina 

Cork Bar & Restaurant 

Curry Donuts 

Mr. Al Deana 

Dukey's Cafe 

Dunkin' Donuts/AMP 

Elixir Bistro Bar 

F.M. Kirby Center for the        

   Performing Arts 

Farmhouse 

Greater Wilkes-Barre Chamber of 

   Commerce 

Grico's 

Grotto Pizza Inc. 

Chris and Ramah Hackett 

Ms. Rachel Hayes 

Hops and Barleys 

Ms. Nadine Hromisin 

InterMetro Industries Corp. 

Irem Temple Clubhouse 

Katana 

Ken Pollock Auto Group 

Kevin's Bar & Restaurant 

Kingston Amusement Company 

Knot Just Any Day Photography 

Lamar Outdoor Advertising 

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Lambert 

Chef Michael Langdon 

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Last 

Le Manhattan Bistro 

Lucky's Sporthouse 

Martz Trailways 

McCarthy Tire and Automotive Services 

Ms. Kayla McDonough 

Mia Bella's Gourmet Products 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mohegan Sun Hotel 

Nearme Yoga 

Northeastern Pennsylvania Philharmonic 

Ochman's Coins & Jewelry 

Original Italian Pizza 

Palazzo 53 

Leigh Pawling 

R/C Theatres Wilkes-Barre Movies 14 

Red Leaf Salad Company 

Resource Media Inc 

Revello's Pizza 

River Grille 

Robb Warmouth Salon 

Rustique 

Ruth's Chris Steak House 

Sabatini's Pizza 

Sakari Salon 

Simply Homebrew 

Sprau & Clements Dentistry 

Ms. Nicole Stravinski 

Studio M Jewelry 

Susquehanna Brewing Company 

That Birthday Party Place 

The Cafe 

Thomas' Family Markets 

Top of the 80's 

Vaughn St. Bar and Grill 

Vive Health and Fitness 

Wandering Chef 

Mr. Jeffery Witt 

WNEP-TV 

Wolfgang Puck Express 

Wyoming Valley Country Club 

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Youngman 

The willingness to share does 
not make one  

charitable;  
It makes one free. 

― Robert Brault 

CHARLIE UMPHRED 

Mia Bella’s Gourmet Products 

"Living with a visually impaired person allows 

me to really see the amazing support the  

Association gives....it is a donation you know is 

going to the right place!"  



The Second Sight Legacy Society has been established to insure that the  
programs and services provided by the Association for the Blind will continue 
in perpetuity in Northeastern Pennsylvania.   A gift through the Legacy Society 
will be invested with the  Association for the Blind’s professionally managed 
endowment.  
 
The greatest benefit of belonging to the Legacy Society is the satisfaction in  
knowing that your long-range plans will help future generations that may  
require the Association for the Blind’s life-changing services.   This year we added three new members to the  Legacy Society.  
 
To become a member of the Legacy Society, or  to obtain more information, please contact us at (570) 693-3555 ext. 223 or at 
amy@wilkesbarreblind.com. 

Second Sight Legacy Society  

Anonymous* 
Michael Bibak 

Estate of Tom Bigler  
Nancy S. Brown* 

Estate of Anna Mae 
Carswell  

Estate of Mary Caverly  
Anna Cervenak* 

Nancy Abbott Cohen 
Ann M. Coughlin* 

Estate of Florence Cohen  
Estate of Rosalie F. Cohen  

Mary Erwine* 
Estate of Naomi R. Evans  

Alma and I. Eric Feldman  
Endowment Fund* 

Estate of Rosamond M. Fisher 
Louis F. Goeringer* 

Richard M. Goldberg* 
Homer and Melinda Graham* 

Chris and Ramah Hackett* 
Colin R. Keefer* 

Melanie Maslow Kern* 
Estate of Elizabeth Kovach 

Estate of Helene C. Kretchik  
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Lambert* 

Estate of Stanley J.  
Lewondowski  

Joseph Leyba* 
Estate of Margaret Monforte 
Brian and Marcy O’Donnell* 

Leigh Pawling* 
Shep Pawling* 
Ron Petrilla* 

Thomas E. Pugh* 
Estate of Bessie Renowden 

Tom Robinson* 
Estate of Rose M. Rodda 

Constance Scott* 
Jill F. Schwartz 

Estate of Susan C. Sinzdak 
 

Robert and Wilhelmina 
Stanley* 

Bobbie Steever* 
John and Jennifer 

Throop 
Dolores Troskoski Trust  

Estate of Walter J.  
Van Loon 

Estate of Isabel Voeste 
Elizabeth S. Walter 

Caroline Youngman* 
  

*founding members 

Last year, we introduced you to young Tyler Cavill who had his vision screened by our  

organization at his Pre-School. It was first discovered at that screening he had no  

vision at all in his right eye. After several appointments with specialists and a MRI scan, it 

was determined that Tyler’s loss of vision was caused by a tumor on his optic nerve. So 

many of you were touched by his story, we wanted to share with you how he is doing today. 

His mom, Jonelle, gave us a great update on Tyler: 
 

“After returning home from his hospital stay following brain surgery in the Spring of 2015,  

Tyler worked diligently to get back to normal life. He attended physical therapy to regain 

strength. He practiced his letters outside of preschool to catch up. He was screened and  

registered for kindergarten. He graduated from Trinity Learning Center and was looking  

forward to a great summer. Unfortunately, a follow up MRI scan in May showed that Tyler's tumor had begun to grow 

again. Only this time, it was inoperable because it was extremely close to the good optic nerve. 

 

Upon completion of Tyler's unforgettable Make-A-Wish trip to Disney, he began chemotherapy treatments to stop the 

growth of the tumor and protect the left optic nerve. The once a week treatment for ten straight weeks were tough on 

Tyler, but it was all worth it when we found that the next MRI showed shrinkage of the tumor. Then, the next day,  

Tyler had an allergic reaction to one of the chemo drugs and the whole plan had to be changed. 

Needless to say, we were disappointed. 

 

In retrospect, this was a blessing in disguise. The new chemotherapy plan has been tolerated much 

better. Tyler has barely missed any school and most days has lots of energy to do pretty much any-

thing he wants to do!  And, an MRI in December showed the tumor was not growing, so we con-

tinue with this plan through August 2016. 

 

Tyler loves school and learning to read.  He also enjoys playing on his mini iPad that he got from 

Santa. Building Legos is another one of his favorite things to do.” 

Update on Tyler Cavill 
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Investment 

Return 25%

Grants

28%

Sales/Misc 

11%

Contributions
36%

REVENUE 2015
$566,931



 

 

 
 

 

 

1825 Wyoming Ave. , Exeter, PA 18643 
www.wilkesbarreblind.com 

 
Address Service Requested 

~ Serving Luzerne, Wyoming, Wayne and Pike Counties ~ 
1825 Wyoming Avenue    Exeter, PA 18643  

info@wilkesbarreblind.com    www.WilkesBarreBlind.com 
570-693-3555    Toll Free 1-877-693-3555 
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The mission of the Greater Wilkes-Barre Association for 
the Blind is to help blind and visually impaired  

individuals achieve the best possible quality of life by  
providing compassionate services and to prevent  

vision loss through education and early  
detection for people of all ages.  

Stay connected to our mission by visiting  
wilkesbarreblind.com or calling 877-693-3555.  

Be sure to “like” us on Facebook — 
https://www.facebook.com/AssociationfortheBlind 

and follow us on Twitter and Instagram  
of Wyoming County 


